
ARTISTS WANTED!

The Concordia Classics Student Association is pleased to invite students to submit their artwork
to be published in the VIIIth volume of the Hoplon, our undergraduate journal. Take this chance
to have your hard work recognized by your peers and professors! Successful applicants will have
their artwork published and will receive a printed copy of the journal as well as an invitation to
our launch party at the end of the school year.

We are calling for artwork with a theme that relates to the ancient world. Images inspired by
archaeology, artifacts, architecture, landscape, literature, and myths are a few possible
choices of subject that have been successful in past years.

We are searching for a cover design for our journal, as well as images to publish within the
volume.We will accept submissions in a variety of media, including photography, drawings,
paintings, and digitally-generated images.

All submissions must be emailed to submissions.ccsa@asfa.ca by the deadline ofMarch 1st.
Please follow these specifications closely when submitting your artwork:

1. You may submit as many images as you chose.
2. Your submission(s) must be entirely your own work.
3. Provide your name, school, and program of study in the text of your email message, and

submit your images as attachments to your email.
4. Submissions will be accepted as .bmp, .tif, .png, .jpg, .pdf, or .psd files. Please do not

submit compressed archives (.zip, .rar, etc.).
5. It is not possible to receive attachments with a total file size greater than 25MB per email.

If necessary, you may submit multiple emails in order to provide all of your images.
Please clearly indicate this in the text of each email.

6. Submissions of cover designs should include two separate images: one image for the
front cover and one image for the back cover. Keep in mind that the name of the journal,
(Hoplon) and volume number (VIII) must be present on the cover. Each image should use
a 6x9 inch format, and a resolution of 300 DPI. It is not necessary to include any design
for the spine of the journal.

Best of luck,

Aiko Byrne
Editor in Chief, Hoplon


